
 

FIRE MANAGEMENT BOARD 
FMB Memorandum No. 23-003 

 

TO: Fire Executive Council Members 

FROM: Chris Wilcox 
Chair, Fire Management Board (FMB) 

SUBJECT: Expectations of Agency Administrators in Implementation of Complex Incident 
Management (CIM) 

The Incident Workforce Development Group (IWDG) and the Agency Administrator Subgroup released 
a memorandum directed towards agency leadership, line officers, and fire managers that communicates 
details related to Complex Incident Management (CIM) implementation. The memorandum includes key 
messages and frequently asked questions addressing Action 1 of FEC memorandum Support for the 
Complex Incident Management Plan issued January 10, 2022. The Fire Management Board requests 
your review of the attachment and issuance of appropriate communication within your respective 
Agencies and Bureaus. 

All guidance and information on CIM can be found on the IWDG webpage, 
https://www.nwcg.gov/partners/iwdg.  

 

Attachments: 
IWDG Memo 23-01:  Expectations of Agency Administrators in Implementation of Complex 
Incident Management (CIM) 

 

Distribution: 
Jesse Bender, Chair, Incident Workforce Development Group 
National Multi-Agency Coordinating Group Members 
NWCG Executive Board Members 
Fire Management Board Members 

https://www.nwcg.gov/partners/iwdg
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